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Joann,

Thank you for your time on the phone today in relation to the proposed City Initiated re-
zoning for properties on Industrial Boulevard, Kylie Circle, and Tanner Circle from "B-5"
(Business District) to "R-3F" (Multifamily Residential District).

As noted on the call, I am the owner of the property located at 1210 Industrial Blvd., Killeen,
TX (the "Property"), which will be impacted by the re-zoning.  It is my understanding, based
upon the attached letters and our call today, that the City of Killeen will proceed with the re-
zoning of the Property from B-5 to R-3F, and that no further action is required from
me/owner.  It is additionally my understanding that the purpose of the re-zoning is to benefit
the properties impacted, and that such re-zoning will have no negative impact on such
properties or the Property.

Finally, my understanding is that nothing further is required from me/owner, and that
absent any objection, the re-zoning will proceed.  That said, please let this serve as my formal
request for notice during the process and once the re-zoning has been approved and finalized. 
Please also provide me with notice if, for any reason, issues arise during the process that might
impact the re-zoning or the Property.

Thank you in advance for your efforts and notice(s) during this process, and I will look
forward to receipt of confirmation regarding the finalization of the re-zoning from B-5 to R-
3F.

Should you need anything further from me, please don't hesitate to contact me using my
information provided below.

Very best,

Thomas J. Hainje (Property Owner - 1210 Industrial Blvd., Killeen, TX)
612-790-8332
tomhainje@gmail.com 
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